
Site & Facilities Committee Meeting 
Adlai E. Stevenson High School District Administration Center 

May 30, 2018 - 9:00 a.m. 
 

Steve Frost, Terry Moons, Sean Carney and Nicole Woods. 
 
Prairie View Metra Station Development 
Initial discussions focused on potential new land uses and development relating to the Prairie 
View Metra Station, and the greater area around it.  The Village of Buffalo Grove has hired a 
planning and design firm to conduct public meetings to hear from stakeholders (residents, 
business representatives, property owners and all other interested stakeholders) on what they 
envision for the future in this area.  The project area includes residential and commercial 
properties, in addition to open space in the vicinity of the Prairie View Metra Station. 
 
Discussions also focused on the future role of the train station and the area around it, and how it 
serves residents and businesses as well as the anticipated completion of the plan. 
 
 
 
 
10:25 a.m. 


